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TO:  (New York State) 

Chief Financial Officers  

Finance and Reimbursement Directors 

  Managed Care Committee 

  Revenue Cycle Committee 

 

FROM:  Kathleen Shure 

  Senior Vice President, Health Finance and Managed Care  

 

RE:  Cost-Sharing Waivers Extended for COVID-19 Diagnosis and Testing  

 

The New York State Department of Financial Services has issued emergency regulations requiring that 

cost-sharing waivers associated with COVID-19 diagnosis and testing remain in effect until December 29, 

2021. New York insurers will continue to be responsible for reimbursing hospitals for any applicable cost 

sharing.  

 

Please direct any questions to me. 
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